October 31, 2024

Municipality of Arran-Elderslie
1925 Bruce Road 10
Chesley, ON NOG 1L0

Re: Letter of Support for Battery Energy Storage System (BESS) Project — 157 7th Street,
Chesley, ON

Dear Council Members,
I am the owner of the property at the subject address.

I encourage Council to approve this project, recognizing its economic value to the community in
the near term as well as economic and sustainable benefits in the future.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
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Amos Kuepfer






